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Dec 2023 

KS1 Trip to Hampton Court Palace 

Dear Parent/Carer 

In connection with our topic, “Why was a castle built here?” next term, we are planning to take 

our KS1 classes to Hampton Court Palace where they will get to develop skills of historical 

enquiry using Hampton Court Palace as source material.  

Our visit will include an interactive school session “Entertaining the Tudors” where we will 

find out who did the entertaining at the Tudor court and the importance of their roles. The 

children will also have the chance to play some Tudor games themselves! This day trip is 

planned for Thursday 11th January 2024 as part of the children’s History and Geography 

studies. 

We are very fortunate that we were awarded The Historic Royal Palaces (HRP) Access Fund 

for Schools. The Fund covers the cost of general admission as well as a facilitated session for 

all children and travel subsidies to assist with transport costs. This means that the contribution 

amount required will be £7.45 per pupil.  

Please make payment for this trip using ParentPay by Friday 5th January, where you will 

also be able to electronically give consent for your child to come on the trip. 

Children will need to bring a named packed lunch with them, which we would prefer to be 

fully disposable, but can be within a backpack if you wish, as long as your child can easily 

manage to carry it for the day.   

You can also order a lunch for your child from our school kitchen using the form here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/PvEqyhNLwj 

If you would like to discuss options for payment, please speak with Mrs Barrett via the school 

office. 

Please bring your child to Silver Hall Entrance for 8.30am.  We will be leaving school 

promptly at 9.00am and we will return by 3.30pm.  

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Miss Estcourt 

KS1 Phase Leader 

https://forms.office.com/e/PvEqyhNLwj

